
WEST CENTRAL C.U.S.D. #235 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

Notice of Public Hearing – E-Learning Program 

 

 

The Board of Education of West Central C.U.S.D. #235 will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, October 

21, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. in the Elementary Cafeteria on the North Campus, 1514 US Route 34, Biggsville, IL. 

The purpose of said hearing will be to receive public comment on a proposed E-Learning Program which, 

if approved, will permit students’ instruction to be received electronically while students are not physically 

present in lieu of the district’s scheduled emergency days. This program is allowed under Public Act 101-

0012. Notification of this hearing is provided to all students’ families and is posted in the newspaper more 

than 10 days prior to the scheduled Public Hearing. If approved, the E-Learning Program will be 

implemented for a three-year term.  

By:  Jodi Arnold, President 

Board of Education 

West Central C.U.S.D. #235 


